
 
 

 

 

 
 

Parent News You Can Use – September 15, 2024 
 

Good afternoon Parents and Guardians of Students at Freedom Park, 

A big thanks to each of you who attended the volunteer training. If you were unable to attend, a 

training is scheduled to be offered each month.  

¶ Our first Sneaker Ball of the year will be held this Friday, September 20th from 3:30-5:30 for 

students in Kindergarten through 8th grade. The cost is $5 for a ticket only and $10 for a ticket 

and snack. Tickets can be purchased through MySchoolBucks by scanning the QR code on the 

flyer. Ticket sales end Tuesday, September 17th.  

¶ Progress reports were sent home last week along with a summary of your contact information.  

Please take a moment to review and make any necessary updates to your information and the 

emergency contacts.  

¶ Parent-Teacher conferences begin tomorrow, September 16th, please complete the form that will 

be sent home or contact your child’s teacher to schedule a time to discuss your child’s academic 

progress.  

¶ Our Annual Title I Meeting and PTO performance will take place Thursday, October 3rd at 5:30 

PM. Please make plans to attend our 3rd, 4th and 5th grade students will be performing.  

¶ Please be sure to send a parent note or doctor’s excuse when your child is absent. Parents are 

allowed to write a note to excuse 5 absences for the school year.  
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